
 

 

Seymour Community Schools will be using SchoolMessenger alert system for parental outreach, 
emergency broadcasts, student attendance alerts and other communications for education.   
 
Please note that your student’s school will be using this system to call your contact phone number 
with important information.  Unless a different number is needed for contact, no further actions are 
required to receive phone messages.  Please notify your school office if you wish to opt out.  You may 

also opt in for text messages or utilize our new app that will be available in the near future. 
 
The SchoolMessenger system is designed to automatically notify parents for reasons that impact the 
safety and academic performance of students. SchoolMessenger will extend the district’s existing 
community outreach efforts and emergency preparedness procedures, as well as inform parents of 
upcoming school events such as statewide testing and parent meetings.  SchoolMessenger will not 
replace current school communication methods. Principals will still be accessible for live visits and will 
continue to communicate via current methods including email, school website, and paper-based 

memoranda.  You may receive messages to your child's contact number on behalf of the school.   
Please confirm your current contact phone number is in the school information system (InfoNow).  
 

 


